
 

 

     30th October 2023  

Our Ref: SMJ/nmr  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Re: Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 30th November 2023 7.00pm – 9.00pm  

  

Our Sixth Form Open evening will take place on Thursday 30th November from 7-9pm and you are welcome to visit 
with your daughter to discover more about our 16-19 Curriculum. Each department will have a selection of 
information, activities and student work on display, and there will be opportunities to speak to our current Sixth 
Form students. A talk for potential students and their families by the headteacher, Head of Sixth Form and current 
students will start at 7:15 in the Dining Hall.    
 

The decision of where and what to study is very important and we expect parents to be part of this process. Current 
Sixth Form students have settled more quickly if they have made an informed decision about the different choices 
available.  
 

Parking will be available on site via our Canewdon Road entrance on a first come first served basis between 6:55-
7:10 with additional parking in North Road or Shorefield Road. Students and their families arriving on foot should 
enter via reception on the corner of Milton Road and Canewdon Road.  
  
We know that our students are keen to share the unique ethos of St Bernard’s with friends from other local schools 
and we respectfully ask that if your child would like to bring a friend that they are accompanied by a responsible 
adult.  
 

Applications for our Sixth Form open on 1st December online and are accessed via the Sixth Form section of the school 
website Admissions - St Bernard's High School (stbernardswestcliff.org.uk).    
   

Yours sincerely  

  

  

  

Ms S Jackson   

Assistant Headteacher (Sixth Form)  
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

https://www.stbernardswestcliff.org.uk/sixth-form/admissions/

